
 

 

 

 

 

Norwich to Tilbury is a proposal for a new electricity transmission 

connection. It will play an important part in connecting low carbon, more 

affordable electricity from where it is generated to where it is needed.  
  

 

Targeted consultations open for proposed changes in 

Essex and Thurrock 
We’re holding a series of targeted consultations on some potential changes to the 

proposals we published at our statutory consultation in summer 2024.   

Most of these changes have been identified from feedback we’ve received. Before we 

make any decisions, we are going back to consult with those people living near these 

proposed changes.  

We are phasing the consultations which started in January with locations in Norfolk and 

Suffolk. We are now holding targeted consultations on proposed changes at locations in 

Essex and Thurrock starting on Tuesday 25 February and closing on 11:59 pm on 

Thursday 27 March 2025.  

 

 



Providing feedback   
 While these are local, targeted non-statutory consultations anyone can take part, and all 

our targeted consultations materials are available on our project website.   

Please let us know which location you’re providing feedback on when submitting 

comments. Each location has a reference name, which is available in the documentation in 

our project library.   

You can take part either by emailing us, writing to us using our Freepost address or via the 

online questionnaire.   

Email – contact@n-t.nationalgrid.com  

Freepost – FREEPOST N TO T   

Online feedback questionnaire – click here 

Deadlines for feedback  
The deadline for feedback on proposed changes in Norfolk and Suffolk is 11:59 pm 

on Monday 3 March 2025.  

The deadline for feedback on proposed changes in Essex and Thurrock is 11:59 pm 

on Thursday 27 March 2025.  

We will review all the feedback we receive and carefully consider it as we refine our 

proposals, ahead of submitting an application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) 

later this year.  

 

 

https://server.smartmailer.tractivity.co.uk/link.aspx?q=2022%7c8v3FfY2hileMYm2sxf0Er3sIyDX%2bTfX%2fVOkB95xYsZL3TKORW%2bY2zQifDOikxtIWDXqoGGiXzOyWB1bOyu8IIjo4hUhBqJ8NY1xuxqezHRiihgkTtXUQL96RTNlq9JaNolrN4XbfpKeDR7pGNm1grFUP19oPtHVmkdWkZgjRsbIK%2bytJN6%2bVny4FQuHDRw8wK4DTDbxu6Z0llsMr%2f3SsrqG60EYyPYwHCVFIysG9mBW1mOG1mtUwt4AQ%2bhTuPI5mBxSw77ajzrAfWM2DD4YYybMqenacTWab1T%2bHRMr8HT%2bN1ZNBrc2OJiMZdYef9fLcGT%2bWlbqSMIcOkuPpHDgXIbYVTdnadxtKB8HMmZwKBQlNhXY9tgb%2byZ%2f%2bipA8sd9%2fAC4IRARdkl9iSKeUG6gJ14h33WrkyoyMc6Zfs%2f0bi7NKq4TYRgfaNjlw9MNDfZ8K
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Webinars 
We’re holding three webinars via Microsoft Teams to give people an opportunity to ask the 

project team questions.   

You can sign up for a webinar on our website – nationalgrid.com/norwich-to-tilbury  

Essex – 17 March 2025 at 6:00 pm   

Essex and Thurrock – 18 March 2025 at 12 noon 

Thurrock – 18 March 2025 6:00 pm  

You can view recordings of webinars which focused on proposed changes in Norfolk and 

Suffolk on our project website.  

Further targeted consultations 
We expect to hold a further targeted consultation on a change to the substation connection 

at Tilbury. We will write to local residents and community representatives with more 

information next month.  
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